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NOTE FROM THE PERMAMENT MISSION OF BRAZIL ON THE POSTPONEMENT AND PROPOSAL OF NEW DATES FOR THE FIFTH INTER-AMERICAN MEETING OF 
MINISTERS OF CULTURE AND HIGHEST APPROPRIATE AUTHORITIES
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 329

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) and has the honor to advise that the Brazilian government has decided to postpone the Fifth Inter-American Meeting of Ministers of Culture and Highest Appropriate Authorities, scheduled for December 2 and 3, 2010, to March 17 and 18, 2011.


The change is being made in order to avoid overlapping with MERCOSUR Cultural activities, in addition to allowing time for an agreement to be concluded with the Brazilian institution responsible for executing “Ignite the Americas II/Se Liga Américas” activities.


The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 16, 2010
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